
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, AUGUST 20, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

YESTERDAY, THE WRVM STAFF HAD LUNCH WITH THE MARK DUBBELD FAMILY HERE IN 

OUR STUDIOS. THEY ARE SPENDING THE WEEK DOING CONCERTS IN OUR AREA. AND 

JOINING ME TODAY ON THE DESK IS MARK DUBBELD. 

 WELCOME MARK. 

WE ARE SO PLEASED THAT YOU AND YOUR FAMILY COULD TRAVEL TO NORTHEAST 

WISCONSIN THIS WEEK ALL THE WAY FROM YOUR HOME IN VIRGINIA. I KNOW THIS HAS 

BEEN A VERY UNUSUAL SUMMER FOR ALL MUSIC GROUPS.  

 HOW MUCH HAS THE COVID19 PANDEMIC AFFECTED YOUR MINISTRY? 

TONIGHT THE MARK DUBBELD FAMILY IS SINGING IN CASCO WI AT THE COUNTRY BIBLE 

CHURCH, LOCATED ON HWY 54 JUST WEST OF CASCO. THAT BEGINS AT 7:00. NO TICKETS 

ARE REQUIRED BUT A FREEWILL OFFERING WILL BE TAKEN. I ENCOURAGE YOU TO COME 

OUT AND ENCOURAGE THEM WITH YOUR PRESENCE. I KNOW YOU WILL BE BLESSED BY 

THEIR MINISTRY OF SONG. 

MARK, THANKS SO MUCH FOR BEING HERE TODAY IN THE STUDIOS. WE’LL WELCOME 

YOU BACK AGAIN TOMORROW ON THE MANGER’S DESK. 

FOR THEIR FULL SCHEDULE THIS WEEK, CHECK OUT OUR COMMUNITY CALENDAR ON 

OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


